
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 15th March,  
children can come to school 

wearing their own clothes for a 
recommended donation of £1 

 

Advisory – Following recent guidance, we are unable to sell red noses at school. This is 
due to small parts which may cause a hazard.  

 


